
 

Year 1 

Weekly Learning 
 

Information about some of the things we will be learning in the Week Beginning 6th December 

P.S.H.E.    Personal Social Health Education 

 
 

This week we are all going to think of ways we can help ourselves if we feel  
over-excited, sad, happy, excited, full of energy, worried or tired. 

 
We will talk about the different ways we can deal with these feelings. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
                           

        

R.E.   

 
 
 
 
 
In R.E. this week we will read the story of the birth 
of Jesus from Luke 2:1-7.   
 
We will act out the story in groups and answer 
some key questions e.g.  
Why was Jesus put in a manger? 
 

 
 

 
 

Maths  -   

 We will continue to learn about taking away / 
subtraction.  This time we will use the part – part – whole 
model. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will also look at subtraction and fact families. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What numbers do we need to add to make this number 
sentence correct? 
 

 



English: 

In English this week we will look again at the book ‘Dear Santa’ by Rod Campbell  
 
We will read the story again and begin to retell the story using actions to help us  
remember the story and we will make a story map to help them us 
retell the story later.  We will learn how to  use time connectives to help us such  
as ‘First,Next, Then and Finally’ in our writing  and we will add some of the  
adjectives we thought of last week to make our sentences interesting. 
We will then tell our updated story to a partner. 

 

Computing:  

 
We are learning to use the 
classroom computers and will 
practise control of the mouse to explore Mark 
Making and Pattern linked to our art work. 

Music:  We will continue singing and clapping 

repeated rhythm patterns, first in songs then using 
percussion instruments.  
 
We are continuing to practise our Christmas songs. 

P.E. 

Please come to school in P.E. Clothes on P.E. days which are Tuesdays and Thursdays. 
   
This week the children are coming into school in dark trousers and added sparkle on Thursday (please 
see parent mail).  DO NOT send your child into school on Thursday in their P.E. clothes.  Thank you 
 

Children are enjoying dancing with our dance coach using music to help them with rhythm and to keep 
time to the music. 
 
 
We are now exploring jumping and landing in our fourth lesson, remembering to bend our knees and 
look in the direction we are travelling.  We are being good partners and helping each other to improve 
our technique. 

 

Topic –     History 

This week we will be looking at old and new toys.  We will look at old toys and how they are different from the 
toys we have today.  We will sort pictures of toys into Old and New.  We will talk about the different materials 
the toys were made of in the past and today. 
 
         
 
 
 

  Science 

We will be looking around the classroom to name and identify different materials we can see such as glass, 
plastic, fabric, metal.  We will also be talking about the properties of these materials eg how they look and feel 
and using words such as hard, soft, rough, smooth, metal, plastic, glass, see through.                                    
 
 
 
                                                               

 


